
Construction  
Activity Notice #3 

 
The Hyannis Transportation Center is preparing to improve our site to better serve our patrons.  
The CCRTA will be providing regular updates of any alternate pedestrian and/or bus patterns 
on our website and social media, as well as posted signs throughout the Hyannis 
Transportation Center property.   
 
Dates:  Week of January 28, 2019 
 
Work Hours: Work activity will occur in the hours covering 7 AM to 7 PM. 
 
Work Activity: Phase 1 of the Hyannis Transportation Center construction activity will continue 
through the remainder of the month.  The construction contractor (Lawrence Lynch) provided a 
temporary pedestrian walk area outside of the construction fence. This area will be “lined” with 
rope and orange construction posts.  Signage will be posted.  Currently, there is ongoing 
earthwork, drainage and utility work within the fenced in construction area.  Contractor will be 
removing concrete sidewalk within the area of Gate 9A and 9B.  Gate 9A and 9B will be 
relocated next to the Gate 10 “Glass Shelter” area, until further notice.  Contractor will be saw-
cutting two areas of the Transportation Avenue roadway and excavating for placement of new 
catch-basins.  One way road section of Transportation Avenue off of Center Street will be 
closed either the 30th or 31st, to be determined.  During this roadway closure period, vehicle 
DETOUR access to the HTC will be through Ridgewood Avenue.  Use short-term parking lot for 
passenger pickup and drop off.  
 
Impact to Riders: Phase 1 of the Hyannis Transportation Center construction activity will have 
some impact to pedestrian and bus traffic.  Any disruptions that may arise from this phase of 
the construction project will be posted and communicated through the CCRTA Information 
Booth public announcements.   
 

 

Please direct any questions or concerns to: 
Scott Swiniarski, Facilities Manager 

Cape Cod Regional Transit Authority 
508-775-8504 

sswiniarski@capecodrta.org 



 


